
          
                                          PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 Information Request Period Begins: May 01, 2025 
 Information Request Period Ends: June 01, 2025 

____________________________________________________________ 
 

 
The purpose of this notice is to request information on the private and public needs for 
confined aquatic disposal facilities for dredged material in the New England District 
region. Your input will be used by the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, New England 
District in the preparation of a report to Congress, authorized by Section 8128 of WRDA 
2022. 
 
Participants will be asked specifically about future dredging plans such as estimated 
quantities, characterization of dredge materials (i.e. suitable or unsuitable for open 
water disposal), and location of participants’ facilities. 
 
Your participation is voluntary but is extremely valuable as it will assist us in identifying 
disposal needs and will provide information that will allow us to summarize the needs for 
dredged material management options that could assist you in the future. 
 
Your responses are confidential and only summaries of the results will 
be included in the report.  Please proceed to the following site or scan the QR code to 
complete the assessment no later than June 1, 2025.  
 
Thank you for your assistance.  
 
https://forms.osi.apps.mil/r/JBCQyJvVCa 
 
 

 
 

https://forms.osi.apps.mil/r/JBCQyJvVCa

